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Opening Minds, Shaping Futures 

Tamworth Castle 

Year 2 stepped back into 

medieval England  when they 

visited Tamworth Castle this 

week. They learnt all about 

what it was like to live in that 

era, including how to be a 

knight! 

Sedgley and Wombourne Rotary Club 

Mr Ken Thomas From Sedgley and Wombourne Rotary 

Club visited school on Tuesday to present us with a 

trophy.  The aim is for us to present the trophy to 

children in school who demonstrate good citizenship 

through supporting the local community. We look 

forward to sharing these celebrations with you through 

our newsletter.  

                                        Harvest Celebrations     

Harvest festival will be taking place on Wednesday 9th October. 

Key Stage 1(Y1 and Y2) and Reception will be celebrating 

harvest at 9.15am and Key Stage 2 (Y3,4,5 and 6) at 10.00am. 

Please click here if you would like to join us for this event.  We are asking for donations of food to support the 

Black Country Food Bank. Again, this was very successful last year and we provided enough food to support 

642 families. Please see the list below for suggestions of food that has the biggest impact.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

PTFA will be hosting a coffee morning on Friday 27th 

September, from 8.50am, in aid of Macmillan cancer 

support. This was a really successful event last year 

and we raised £406.18  to support the charity. 

Please  help us by sending in donations of cakes —

home made or bought, by first thing Friday morning. 

Once you have dropped the children off in the 

playground, the hall doors will be open for you to 

come and join us for a drink, a piece of cake and a 

chat. 

 

House Points  Weekly total results: 

1st -       Summer  2nd -      Spring  

3rd -       Winter     4th -       Autumn 

Early Years—Nursery  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge welcome to all our new and returning 

children to Nursery.  

After the summer holiday, everyone has settled down 

really well and are working hard. They are all excited 

to start their topic, which will see them learning more 

about themselves and others.  

We can’t wait to see how they will grow and 

develop this term. 

Forthcoming Dates:  

26.9.19: Choir performing at Wombourne Music Festival 

3.10.19:  School Photographer 

4.10.19:  INSET—school closed to pupils 

9.10.19:  Harvest Celebrations (see below) 

https://www.esurveycreator.com/s/07a5eef


 

 

Food Bank Donations 

 

These are the food items you can donate:  

Milk (UHT or powder, preferably semi-skimmed) 

Breakfast Cereal (preferably non-sugared) 

Tin/Carton/Packet Soup 

Fruit Juice (1L carton long life) 

Fruit Squash/Cordial 

Tea Bags (40’s/80’s), Instant Coffee (small) 

Instant Hot Chocolate (preferably to be made with water) 

Pasta Sauce/Cooking Sauces 

Tin/Carton Tomatoes 

Pasta/Rice/Cous Cous 500g/1kg) 

Packets of Instant Noodles 

Tinned Vegetables 

Potato (Instant Mash or tinned) 

Tinned Meat/Fish 

Tinned Pies 

Tinned Fruit (in juice preferably) 

Tin/Carton Rice/Sponge Pudding/Custard 

Sugar (500g/1kg) 

Biscuits, Crackers, Crispbreads 

Healthy Snacks (Raisins, Apricots etc) 

 

Items that are required urgently: 

Tinned fruit 

Tinned potatoes 

Packets of mash 500g or 1kg bags of rice 

Biscuits 

1 litre UHT milk cartons 

Tinned spaghetti 

Tinned/carton ready made custard 

Tinned rice pudding 

Squash/cordial 

Veg ready meals (mac cheese, veg curry) 

Tinned tomatoes 

Breakfast cereal 

 

 

 

 

 


